
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

SUSPENSION OF RECYCLING COLLECTION 

 

The Department of Public Works will be suspending 

recycling collection as of Monday, April 6, 2020 until 

Friday, April 17, 2020 in an effort to limit the spread 

of the coronavirus.  Recycling will resume with the 

regular collection schedule on April 20, 2020. 

 

Garbage collection services will not be affected. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Recycling 

at 973-321-1393. 

 

      William Rodriguez, Director  

      Public Works  


